

CHANCELLOR AND PRESIDENT

April 5, 2005

Yogesh Malhotra, Ph.D. Management Information Systems 522 Whitman School of Management CAMPUS

Dear Professor Malhotra,

Thank you for sharing the information regarding the Fulbright-Queen University's Visiting Research Chair in the Mangement of Knowledge-Based Enterprises. Receiving an invitation to compete for this prestigious position is very impressive and reflects the high quality of your scholarly work.

I also very much enjoyed reading about your many engagements in the larger global community. You have certainly embraced the spirit of serving the public good and illustrate how a university, as a source and generator of knowledge, can impact other countries and institutions. I congratulate on your hard work as both a scholar and as a citizen of the world.

Cordially,

Nancy Cantor